- GWERNYMYNYDD COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

MARCH NEWSLETTER

COMMUNITYYASSOCIATION

Due to the lack of support it has been necessary to cancel the London
Trip on Thursday, April 7th. However, in its place the Communi ty
Association is organising a trip to YQRK on Thursday, 2nd June (during
the Half-Term Holidays). The cost of a-seat is £3.50 for adults and.
£2.50 for children 10 years and under. The coach will leave Gwernymynydd
at 8-30 am and leave York for the return journey at 7-30 pm. Would :
anyone interested please contact Dilys Davies (MOLD 57225? or Lilian
Roberts, 2, Maes-y-Wern. _ : o - ' '

The A.G.M. of the Community Association will be held on Tuesday, 19th

April at 7-30 pm in the Village Centre. This will be an open meeting
and a warm welcome is extended to all to attend.

BINGO
The next Bingo Session will be on Tuesday, 29th March at'7-30 pm in
the Village Centre. Why don't you come along and try your luck!

MAY FAIR

We will be holding a May Fair again this year at the Village Centre

(and on the Infants School Field). It will be on. Saturday, 1l4th May

and will begin at 2 pm. Catherine Roberts of Godré'r Mynydd who is this
years Miss Delyn has been invited to open the Fair. Don't forget that

we will be looking for a May Queen, Princess and Rosebud, There were lots
of entrants last year and the three young ladies who were chosen looked
lovely on the float which they entered for Mold Carnival.

There will be plenty of stalls, games and sports for the children so we
hope you will come and support us and have a happy afternoon.

The A.G.M. of the Village Centre Management Committee will be held at
7-30 pm on Tuesday, 12th April in the Village Centre. 3 : '

URDD EISTEDDFOD S

Don't forget the Coffee Evening in aid of the Urdd Eisteddfod Fund on
Tuesday, 22nd March at 8-30 pm in the home of Gwen Dixon, 10, Heol-y- =
Wern. S . , v

- RAINBOW GARDENING CLURB ‘ o
The April Meetings of the Gardening Club will be held at the Rainbow
Inn on Tuesdays the 5th and 19th April at 8-30 pm, newcomers are
welcome., ‘ L e
Membership is steadily growing and several special offers have already
been made available to members., ' ‘ ~ '

MOTHERS AND TODDLERS

Mothers and Toddlers wish to thank everyone for giving so generously
to the Jumble Sale which was held on March 12th,

Mothers and Toddlers will be holding a Dee Minor Party at lpm on
Saturday, April 9th. Admission is 20p which includes raffle, tea and
biscuits.




BROWNIES

It is now tem years sincge the pack was formed and we send all who have

been members our best wishes. Brownies are girls between 7 and 10 years
of age and we meet on a Thursday in the Village Centre between 4-30 pm

and 6 pm. We have a couple of vacancies at the moment, Phone MOLD

4997 or come along next week 1f you wish to join us.

GUIDES

In February we held a.Hot Pot Supper when we showed slides of our camp
in Overton last year and our holiday with the Scouts in Germany. Many. -
thanks -to those who supported us. :

Guides are open to girls between 10 and 14 years of age. We meet at the
Village Centre on a Monday evening between 7 pm and 9 pm. Phone MOLD
L997 or .come along next week if you wish to join us.

Arrangements for our camp in Bala this year are now going ahead.

DATES TO RFMEMBER :-—

Tuesday, 22nd March - Coffee Evening, 10, Heol-y-Wern, 8-3%0 pm
Tuesday, 29th March - Bingo, 7-30 pm Village Centre ’
Tuesday, S5th April ~ Rainbow Gardening Club, 8-30 pm Rainbow.Inn
Saturday, 9th April ~ Dee Minor Party, 1l pm Village Centre.
Tuesday, l2th April - Village Centre Management Committee
_ A.G.M,, 7-30 pm Village Centre
Tuesday, 19th April =~ Community Association A,G.M., 7-30 pm
o ' - . Village Centre :

Saturday, 1l4th May - May Fair, 2 pm Village Centre and Infants

e . School Field ’ , T
Thursday, 2nd June -~ York Trip

TO ALL _ORGANISATIONS .

News for insgertion in the Newsletter is now reguired by the second
WEDNESDAY of the month and NOT the second Friday. It would be much
appreciated if this deadline could be adhered to in the future,

b Editor.
[ 3 o é&g

The P.T.A. Easter Fair will be held on Friday, 25th March at 6-30 pm
in the Junior School. There will be various stallg,refreshments and -
raffles. For the girls there wiill be an Easter Bonnet Parade and a
Painting and drawing Competition for the boys. These will be judged
by Mrs Enid Williams and Mrs Francis Grove. - o



